
  

August 11, 2020    

Kevin R. LaRose, LS 

LaRose Surveys, PC 

P.O. Box 388  

25 West Street 

Bristol, Vermont 05443 

Via e-mail: larosesurveys@gmail.com  

 

RE: 143 North Street Ability to Serve Confirmation  

 

 

Dear Mr. LaRose: 

 

We are in receipt of your request on behalf of your client, John & Michaela Wisell, recent 

purchasers of the former Ginsberg house at 143 North Street, for confirmation of the municipal 

water system’s ability to provide an updated allocation of water from 490 gallons per day based 

on a 4-bedroom residence to 700 gallons per day to serve the property based on the following 

allocation:  

  Unit #1: 3 bedrooms@ 140 gpd/bedroom =  420 gpd 

Unit #2: 2 Bedrooms@ 140 gpd/bedroom =  280 gpd 

Subtotal      700 gpd  

 

Total New Municipal Water System Flows =            210 gpd 

 

Please accept this letter as confirmation that this service can be provided.  The spring source is 

permitted at 568 gallons per minute (gpm) and is sufficient to meet current average daily flows 

of approximately 260,000 gallons per day.  The source water is pumped to a storage reservoir 

with a usable capacity of 632,000 gallons. We expect no adverse effect on pressure, fire flows, or 

storage as a result of the proposed connection.   

 

Please contact me if you need any additional information at 453-2410 or e-mail me at 

townadmin@bristolvt.org.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Valerie Capels  

Town Administrator       

 

Town of Bristol 
Town Administrator 

1 South Street 

P.O. Box 249 

Bristol, VT  05443 

(802) 453-2410 x22 

townadmin@bristolvt.org  

www.bristolvt.org 
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Cc:  Water Commission 

 Bristol Town Clerk (via e-mail: clerk@bristolvt.org) 

 Bristol Town Treasurer (via e-mail: treasurer@bristolvt.org) 

        VTUMS, Water Operator (via e-mail: info@vtums.com 

 Green Mountain Engineering, Inc. (via e-mail: ahuizenga@gmeinc.biz) 
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